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 It is with great pleasure that the staff of SASUK can announce some new a refreshing changes
to the team. Due to the expansion of the team as a whole, it has been decided that the team will
be split into two geographical divisions, North and South. 

 The North division will be from Birmingham northwards to Scotland, and the south will be from
Birmingham to Cornwall. This is a positive move as it will enable to the team to compete against
each other brining more players to our home grounds at Bristol Airsoft. It has been decided that
Mark E will be running the North division of the team. So what can the players expect with the
new changes? Nothing will change for the existing players as a whole. However the site
teamsphere page will change mirroring the existing squads. North division will have the same
amount of troops and the team ideology will be consistent. We hope that all existing players will
welcome the new changes. A date will be set for the launch and all players will be informed
accordingly. 
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